
From: Jana Nethercott
To: Jana Nethercott
Subject: FW: Yoga at the Lake
Date: June 24, 2020 11:30:59 AM

 
 

From: Tracey Bradshaw <yogawithtracey11@gmail.com>
Date: June 23, 2020 at 5:14:25 PM EDT
To: Taraesa Tellier <ttellier@westelgin.net>
Subject: Yoga at the Lake

﻿
Good afternoon!
Just checking in to see if the old Dance Pavilion would be safe to have yoga in as all the
windows and doors could remain open during the class and if so how many students
would be permitted and what stipulations are there? 
 
I was also hoping  to set up a time to get my yoga equipment from the arena this week
if possible. 
 
Thanks for all your help!
Tracey
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